
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FEE RESOLUTION - FISCAL YEAR 2014-15 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood City Council will 
hold a public hearing on MONDAY, MAY 19, 2014, to hear anyone wishing to 
speak regarding a fee resolution which establishes fees for City Services.  The 
fee resolution and accompanying justification document outlines new, increased 
and decreased fees into one document. 
 
 Said hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be 
heard, at the West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room – Council Chambers, 
625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood. 
  

A copy of the proposed resolution and justification document will be 
available for public review at the City Clerk’s Office, West Hollywood City Hall, 
8300 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, beginning May 15, 2014 during 
regular City Hall hours.   
 

For further information please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (323) 848-
6409. 
 
BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood. 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 
 
 


